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Habit 4-Think Win Win 
(Everybody Can Win) 

The month of December our school focused on Habit 4-
Think Win Win (Everybody Can Win). Below are reminders 
that you can review with your child to help them continue 
to build on the fourth Leader in Me habit. Don’t forget you 
can also reference your Parent Guide that went home with 
your child prior to Christmas break.  

•I am a PROBLEM-SOLVER when an issue comes up with 
another person 
•I think about what other people want and not just what I 
want 
•I am kind to others and try to think of ways to help 
everyone be happy 
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Jan. 3 - Students 
Return; Yearbook Sales 

Start 

Jan. 5 - Report Cards 
Go Home 

Jan. 7 - School Spelling 
Bee Practice (Students 

Only) 

Jan. 8 - School Spelling 
Bee @ 9 

Jan. 17 - Chocolate Bar 
Fundraiser Kick-Off 

Jan. 18 - Special Snack 
for sale during PE 

Jan. 21 - King/Lee 
Holiday-No School 

Jan. 22-Feb 22 - 
Scantron Testing 

Window 

Jan. 24 - Zaxby’s Spirit 
Night (5pm-9pm) 

Jan. 31 - Baldwin 
County Spelling Bee

ROBERTSDALE ELEMENTARY’S 
JANUARY CUB REPORT 



Principal: Dr. Daugherty Assistant Principals: Mr. Weichert & Mrs. Law

Lunch Change 

Starting with the new year, we 
can no longer take money out 
of your child’s lunch account in 
order to pay for an adult to eat. 
You will need to have check or 
cash in order to eat a school 
lunch. Also, we ask that you try 
to minimize the outside food 
when visiting our cafeteria. We 
are happy to have you join the children for lunch, but please 
purchase a school lunch or pack them a lunch for them to 
enjoy while you are there. Kids are always most excited to 
have the lunch visitor as opposed to the fast food.  

 

Chocolate Bar Kickoff 

  In mid-January, we will be selling 
  World’s Finest Chocolate to raise 
  money for our school.  In order 
  for your child to be able to sell 

them, a parent will be expected to 
 sign the acknowledgement form and pick up the chocolate 

from the school. Chocolate bars will cost $2.00 each and 
there are 30 bars in the box for a total of $60.00. There will 
be some amazing prizes that students can win from gift 
cards, a chance to visit the game truck, and many others. Be 
looking for more info to come home in your child’s backpack 
in the coming days.  
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The PTO would like to thank 
everyone for coming out in 
December to enjoy hot 
chocolate and cookies prior to 
the Christmas program in 
December. It was great to see 
everyone during that time of 
year and look forward to seeing 
many of you at our monthly PTO 
Meeting January 16th at 8:15. 

This year, there will be a 
window of time where 
yearbooks can be purchased. 
You can start purchasing them 
Thursday, January 3rd and the 
deadline to order is Monday, 
February 11th. No books will 
be able to be purchased after 
the deadline. The cost of the 
yearbook is $25 and can be 
purchased at the school or 
online. The cost of the 
yearbook will go up to $30 in 
February so get yours early. 
Flyers will go home when 
students return from 
Christmas vacation.


